
 
 
 

 
 
 

 

TO:              Board of Education  

                    Dr. Roberts, Superintendent 

FROM:        Peter Barber 

SUBJECT:  Review of Board Committee Charges 

DATE:        July 26, 2011 

 

Please review the following committee charges prior to our July 26, 2011 meeting.  As I mentioned previously, 

we haven’t reviewed these charges in a while – so this will be an opportunity for us to ensure that each is still 

appropriate and in line with what we would like the committees to be doing.  If we are interested in making 

modifications, we can discuss them on Tuesday evening and then take action on them as revised charges during 

our July regular meeting. 
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